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Village of North Aurora 

ADVERTISEMENT  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

The Village of North Aurora will receive proposals for the Village’s Leak Detection 
Program. The proposals will be received until 4:00 p.m. CST on Friday January 31, 
2025.   

Proposals can be emailed to Adam Hake, Water Superintendent at 
ahake@northaurora.org or delivered to Village Hall located at 25 East State Street, 
North Aurora, IL 60542.  The subject line of the email shall read “VONA WATER 
SYSTEM LEAK DETECTION SERVICES PROPOSAL” or shall be clearly written on the 
envelope, if delivered to Village Hall.  

The proposal packet can be downloaded, free of charge, at the Village’s website.  
https://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding/.  The Village of North Aurora 
reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive irregularities and 
informalities in the proposal received.  Please contact Adam Hake at 
ahake@northaurora.org if you have any questions.  Questions are due 1/27/25 with 
answers/clarifications posted as an addendum on 1/29/25. 

All applicable laws, ordinances, and the rules and regulations of all authorities 
having jurisdiction over construction of the Project shall apply to the contract 
throughout including the (820 ILCS 130/0.01) Illinois Prevailing Wage Act (Ill. Rev. 
Stat. Ch. 48, Sects 39s-1-12) and the (30 ILCS 570/) Illinois Preference Act (Ill. Rev. 
Stat. Ch. 48, Sects. 2201-2207) and an Apprenticeship Training Program certified by 
the USDOL. 

 

 


